
 

 

 

 

 

The Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) presents its compliments to the 
IAEA’s Member States and has the honour to draw their attention to the fact that the IAEA is cooperating 
in the organization of the 11th International Symposium on Naturally Occurring Radioactive 
Material (Organized in cooperation with the IAEA) (hereinafter referred to as “event”) to be held in 
Accra, Ghana from 13 to 17 October 2025. 

Attention is specifically drawn to the registration deadline and other dates indicated in the attached 
announcement for the event. Enquiries about details of the programme, registration, hotel 
accommodation and visa arrangements should be addressed to the organizers at the address mentioned 
in the announcement. 

The IAEA is generally not in a position to bear the travel and other costs of participants in the event. 
The IAEA has, however, limited funds at its disposal to help meet the cost of attendance of participants 
from IAEA Member States. Preference will be given to participants who are expected to make an 
important contribution to the event, and such assistance is limited to normally one participant per 
country. 

Applications for financial support using the attached Grant Application Form (Form C) can only be 
considered if received through the competent national authority by 16 August 2025. 

Requests for further information concerning scientific aspects of the event may also be addressed to the 
IAEA Scientific Secretary for this event, Mr Halil Burcin Okyar of the Division of Radiation, Transport 
and Waste Safety (Email: H.B.Okyar@iaea.org). 

Member States are requested to inform prospective participants that, if they require a visa to enter Ghana, 
they should submit the necessary application as soon as possible to the nearest diplomatic or consular 
representative of Ghana. 
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Vienna International Centre, PO Box 100, 1400 Vienna, Austria 
Phone: (+43 1) 2600 • Fax: (+43 1) 26007 
Email: Official.Mail@iaea.org • Internet: https://www.iaea.org 

In reply please refer to: EVT2401864 
Dial directly to extension: (+43 1) 2600-21308 
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The Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency avails itself of this opportunity to renew to 
the IAEA’s Member States the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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 Grant Application Form (Form C) 

 
 


